CONFIDENTIAL

10 DOWNING STREET

From the Private Secretary 26 June 1979

The Prime Minister has considered the
Attorney General's minute of 15 June, about
the possible disclosure of the scale of
documentation related to the criminal
investigations following the Bingham Report.

She is content with the Attorney General's
conclusions.

I am sending copies of this letter to
the Private Secretaries to other Members of
the Cabinet, including the Minister of
Transport, to Murdo Maclean (Chief Whip's
Office) and Martin Vile (Cabinet Office).

M. A. PATTISON

W.C. Beckett, Esq., CB,
Law Officers' Department.
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